
 
 

General Information 

Equipment & Personal items:  

 

Food/Drink  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following items of equipment must be brought to school: 

• Link Book and all subject books/resources. 

• A fully stocked pencil case, to include pens (black, blue, red, green), pencils, rubber, ruler, pencil 

sharpener and highlighter pen. 

• Maths equipment for Maths lessons, including a scientific calculator. 

• Ingredients for Food lessons. 

• Colouring pens/pencils for Art & DT lessons. 

• A reading book, as directed by the Form Tutor/Head of Year. 

• All equipment must be clearly labelled. 

Link Books, school ties, scientific calculators and a pencil case with basic equipment can be bought from AG10 

or via Parent Pay. 

       Mobiles Phones and other electronic devices. 

• Mobile phones may be brought to school but must be switched off and kept in bags while students are 

on site. If a phone is seen, heard, or used, it will be confiscated and only returned to a parent/carer 

after 24 hours. 

• Other electronic equipment, such as iPads, must be kept at home. 

 

Prohibited items. These include but are not limited to:  

• Aerosols and sprays • Alcohol • Weapons • Illegal drugs and drug paraphernalia • Stolen items • 

Tobacco, vaping devices, lighters, matches and cigarette papers • Fireworks. • Pornographic images 

  

 

 
• All food and drink must be consumed in designated areas. 

• ‘Energy’ and any fizzy drinks purchased outside of school must not be brought to or consumed on 

school premises. 

• Glass bottles/containers must not be brought to school . 

• Large bottles/cartons of juice or other soft drinks must not be brought to or consumed on school 

premises. 

• Only bottled water may be consumed in lessons. 

• Sweets, lollipops and chewing gum must not be brought to or consumed on school premises. 

 

 

 



 
 

Charity Non-Uniform Days  

 

• Skirts must be no shorter than 5cm above the knee. 

• No excessively ripped jeans. 

• No shorts. 

• No vest tops and no cropped tops. 

• No head garments, unless worn daily for religious reasons. 

• Further guidance, if deemed necessary, as to what is acceptable will be communicated via letter in 

advance of the Non-Uniform Day. 

 

 

 


